
Stow Police Department Page: 1 
Dispatch Log  From: 01/30/2023  Thru: 02/05/2023     0000 - 2359 

 

 

For Date: 01/30/2023  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0016 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0749 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0805 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                0840 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0916 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0917 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0919 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0919 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + GARNER RD 
 
                0939 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports credit card fraud.  Party has already spoke  
with bank and has taking appropriate action.  S6 spoke with  
and advised party of further actions that may be taken. 
 

 
                1038 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1145 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1239 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1307 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1448 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1455 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1522 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1526 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller stating accidental by cell phone. Caller driving  
no action required.  
 

 
                1527 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
         Narrative:     



Caller reporting a loos dog in her yeard. Boxboro PD  
notified ar 1530 
 

 
                1602 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                1613 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    787950AB 
 
                1615 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 assisting walk in party with information.  
 

 
                1728 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Abandoned 911 call. No answer upon call back x2 message  
left. S8/S10 responded and checked the area.  
 

         Narrative:     
01/30/2023 1754 Caller reporting accidrental by cellphone.  
 

 
                1744 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1745 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1746 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1752 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2112 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    CENTER PL 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer about  
Identity theft. S8 advised party.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-18-OF 
 
                2203 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

23-18-OF 
 

 
 
For Date: 01/31/2023  -  Tuesday  
 
                0015 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0044 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0055 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0106 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0528 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0759 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0859 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 



                0927 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    789209AB 
 
                0941 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1111 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1125 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S6 assisted party with issue with child. S6 spoke to and  
advised. 
 

         Narrative:     
See report. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-19-OF 
 
                1146 ANIMAL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dog running around the area and then ran  
into the woods. S2 responded and checked the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
S2 reports dog was being watched by dog walker, who is  
currently out looking for the dog.  S2 checked the area.  
GOA. 
 

 
                1223 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
         Narrative:     

S6 and JDP on follow-up. 
 

 
                1249 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1658 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

23-18-OF 
 

 
                1814 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1820 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with medication disposal. 
 

 
                1832 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1848 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + WHITMAN ST 
 Refer To Citation:    790086AB 
 
 
For Date: 02/01/2023  -  Wednesday  
 
                0032 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0102 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0107 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0111 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0531 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 
                0739 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0840 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0844 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 
 

 
                0847 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0848 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 93 yom with dizziness.  S9, R17 and E14  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 request ALS unit from Patriot ambulance respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
P1 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and P1 transported patient to Marlborough Hospital. S/m  
21.5 E/m 27.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-83-IN 
 
                0914 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0919 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASABET WILDLIFE PARKING - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0947 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1001 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1054 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1056 ASSIST CITIZEN Investigated   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports an unknown party walking around his yard.  
Caller is monitoring via his security system. 
02/01/2023 1100 
S2 reports contractor on location. Caller called back,  
reports unscheduled generator service. 
 

 
                1105 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1246 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1252 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1412 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                1719 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1726 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1740 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NEIGHBORHOOD - CIRCUIT DR 
 
                1746 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1753 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1849 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1852 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2035 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

email recieved regarding vehicle parked in a handicap spot.  
goa. message left for owner.  
 

         Narrative:     
s3 spoke with r/o who states he had a handicap placard and  
he forgot to use it.  
 

 
                2053 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports loud noises that shook her house and people  
outside yelling. 
 

         Narrative:     
s3/s7 respond, vehicle located with subwoofers in the back  
making noise. owner advised.  
 

 
                2136 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

maynard pd dropped off a 209a to serve a resident in stow. 
 

         Narrative:     
209a served in-hand.  
 

 
                2146 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2152 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    WEST VIEW LANE 
         Narrative:     

caller reports potential fraud via phone call recieved.  
report. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-20-OF 
 
                2343 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 02/02/2023  -  Thursday  
 
                0027 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0112 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0546 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 



                0743 DISABLED MV GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports possible DMV. S9 responded. 
 

 
                0744 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0802 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0812 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0817 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0921 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                0953 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0953 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1032 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1033 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    792952AB 
 
                1037 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1108 Road Safety Complaint Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports debris in the road. S7 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 reports siding material to the side of the road. No  
Hazard. Highway Dept was notified. 
 

 
                1117 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                1328 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1502 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1519 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    793380AB 
 
                1537 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    793428AB 
 
                1612 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

headquarters request tone for electrical invest 
 

         Narrative:     
fd reports issue with dryer vent, homeowner advised to  
contact service company.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-84-IN 
 
                1642 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 



         Narrative:     
caller reports a loose dog on edgehill road. reported as a  
black and white dog with a collar. 
 

 
                1656 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports speeding on harvard road from 2p to 6p on a  
daily basis. 
 

         Narrative:     
s3 tried to make contact with rp regarding the traffic  
committee and was unable to make contact. message left.  
 

 
                1718 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 90] VILLAGES OF STOW - GREAT RD 
 
                1721 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD + CARRIAGE LN 
 
                1727 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting juniper farms oil reports her heat not  
working in her residence. caller was not requesting fire or  
police services, she was calling for a number to juniper  
farms. caller was given juniper farms 24 hour hotline and  
advised to call them direct. caller was also advised if she  
was unable to get ahold of them to call back. a call was  
placed to juniper farms to make sure she called and if they  
were responding. juniper farms stated they did receive a  
call and would be checking out her furnace. 
 

 
                1739 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports heat issue in her unit. 
 

         Narrative:     
r16 reports no services needed. juniper farms on the way to  
repair heater.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-85-IN 
 
                1834 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1923 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1923 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

medical alert activation with no response.  
 

         Narrative:     
s8/res16/als6 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
res16 transport to emerson s/m 78.5 at 19:43 
 
e/m 85.4 at 19:57 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-86-IN 
 
                2150 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    23-21-OF 
 
                2339 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
 
For Date: 02/03/2023  -  Friday  



 
                0058 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0113 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0121 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0126 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                0551 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0826 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0920 ASSIST CITIZEN Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    KIRKLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a open front door on a neighbors house.  
S7/s9 responding. Officers spoke with homeowner and all was  
ok.  
 

 
                0932 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1016 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1247 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1257 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

S9 serving paperwork. Paperwork served in hand.  
 

 
                1300 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1312 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with information.   
 

 
                1550 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a DMV S4 assisted.  
 

 
                1604 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
         Narrative:     

Alarm CO requesting dispatch for Hatch alarm. S4 checked the  
area.  
 

 
                1630 Road Safety Complaint Removed Hazard   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 removing branches from the Roadway 
 

 
                1723 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW ARBOR] ARBOR GLENN - HUDSON RD 
 
                1900 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

assisting party with a residental lock out.  



 
      Refer To Fire Case:    23-87-IN 
 
                1934 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1951 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2042 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2139 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 02/04/2023  -  Saturday  
 
                0034 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0306 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Commercial Panic alarm 
 
 

         Narrative:     
S4 and S5 responded.  Area was secure. 
 

 
                0308 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

alarm, camera no singal 
 

         Narrative:     
Informed Bank Of America of planned outage for limb removal,  
was told no need to dispatch. 
 

 
                0315 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

reported no power at Johnston way apts 
 

         Narrative:     
Informed caller there is a planned shutdown to remove limbs  
from wires. Will be temporary 
 

 
                0326 Fire, District Team Activation Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [NU] VERJUNIEL AVE 
         Narrative:     

District 14 team Activation 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-88-IN 
 
                0604 FIRE, ALARM BOX DETAIL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

General Alarm RADANT 
 

         Narrative:     
S4 and S5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 responded E19 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
E19 reports nothing showing on arrival 
 

         Narrative:     
Building checked no findings, alarm has been reset  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-89-IN 
 



                0726 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] MAYFIELD ST 
         Narrative:     

mutual aid ambulance request. 
 

         Narrative:     
res 16 transport to emerson s/m 0.0 at 7:46 
 

         Narrative:     
res16 e/m 5.6 at 7:59.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-90-IN 
 
                0759 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

third party caller reports her mother has no heat in  
building e1 at johnston way. property manager was called,  
she states the on-call maintenance will be called and take  
care of heat issues. 
 

 
                0903 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1031 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1132 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1345 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

fire alarm sounding, general alarm and water flow 
 

         Narrative:     
911 caller also reports waterflow in the main lobby.  
 

         Narrative:     
l5 request still alarm for additional manpower, station  
coverage.  
 

         Narrative:     
l5 requested wiring inspector, building inspector, to scene.  
board of health to be notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
l5 request property manager to scene. property manager  
unable to respond due to being in ny. property manager  
stated he has a plumber and the alarm company responding.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-92-IN 
 
                1456 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assiting walk in party with information.  
 

 
                1548 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 504] CRESCENT ST 
      Refer To Fire Case:    23-93-IN 
 
                1642 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1706 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1715 FIRE, STRUCTURE Extinguished   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a chimney fire. Box struck  Police and  
Fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     



Fire knocked down and overhauled. Homeowner advised.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-94-IN 
 
                1741 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1744 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1840 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MITCHELL RD 
         Narrative:     

Call direct to the FD reporting a "fishy" smell in the  
house. Police and Fire responding.    
 

         Narrative:     
house vented.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-95-IN 
 
                1951 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

S3 assisting party with directions.  
 

 
                2309 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 245] EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

S4 and S5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R16 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
ALS 4 responded from acton 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R16 transported one to Emerson with ALS on board S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
E/M 10.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-96-IN 
 
                2335 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                2346 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                2355 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 02/05/2023  -  Sunday  
 
                0000 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0911 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0929 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1101 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] SCHOOL ST 
         Narrative:     

Acton FD request Engine to Station 2 for station coverage. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-97-IN 
 



                1133 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1208 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1323 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BIRCH HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental activation while out running. S21  
spoke to and advised party. 
 

 
                1347 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1519 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1648 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1658 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reporting a unknown MV parked in a shared driveway  
that he wants removed. Caller advised that it would be up to  
the property owner to tow a MV on private property.  
 

 
                1717 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + GARNER RD 
 
                1747 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1853 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1858 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    797769AB 
 
                1959 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    797835AB 
 
                2100 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 044CRESCEN] CEMETARY - CRESCENT ST 
 
                2125 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2133 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
 

 


